
 

 

 

 

April 19, 2021  

 

The following meeting has been cancelled: 

Special City Council Meeting – Monday, April 19, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

The Special Meeting purpose was to discuss the new provincial emergency measures 

and implications for the City, based on the orders issued publicly by the Province on 

Friday, April 16, 2021.  However, given the Province has since provided further 

clarification pertaining to playgrounds (to remain open), it is no longer deemed 

necessary to convene this Special Meeting. 

 

Any updates and deliberation regarding the new provincial orders may be addressed 

during the COVID-19 Emergency Update at the regular City Council meeting to be held 

on Wednesday, April 21, 2021. 
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